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What you will notice
We will begin setting up site late October 
2020. This includes constructing a 
vehicle crossing, installing temporary 
fencing along the site boundary, removing 
vegetation, installing temporary site office 
and constructing the piling platform. The 
main construction will include drilling a 
shaft and preparing for the main tunnel 
which will pass below ground at a depth of 
approximately 65 metres.

The shared pathway to the south of the park 
will be closed during construction. Access to 
the park from Sandringham Rd will only be 
from the path to the north of the site.
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About the Walmsley Park 
construction site 
We are back on track to set-up the Walmsley 
Park site which was delayed due to 
COVID19. The Walmsley Park site is on the 
main Central Interceptor tunnel alignment 
between Grey Lynn and the Mangere site. 
It is the seventh site to begin construction 
and includes a main shaft and connections 
to nearby wastewater networks which will 
help divert wastewater overflows.

The site is located at Walmsley Park 
in Mount Roskill with site access off 
Sandringham Road Extension.

The pedestrian crossing next to Walmsley 
park will be relocated to make it safer for 
road users. A new temporary pedestrian 
crossing will be installed north of the work 
site.

Initially a stop and go system will be in 
place while we relocate the pedestrian 
crossing and install the site vehicle access. 
Please follow all traffic signs and traffic 
management instructions to cross the 
road safely while we work. The bus stop 
outside the community centre will also be 
temporarily relocated approximately 60 
metres south towards O’Donnell Avenue.

[ www.centralinterceptor.co.nz ]

CENTRAL 
INTERCEPTORbULLeTIN

We’re building the Central Interceptor, a super-sized wastewater tunnel to reduce overflows, 
creating a better environment for you to enjoy.

Walmsley Park site
727-761 Sandringham Rd Extension, Mt Roskill
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Any questions?
For up to date information please see our website:

B www.centralinterceptor.co.nz

You can also email us at:

k ciproject@water.co.nz  

Or phone:

A 0800 GAJV 02 (0800425802)

Work 
programme 
update 
Here is the timetable  
showing the main  
activities at  
Walmsley Park.

Timing of work
The construction works are due to start late October 2020 and will take approximately 14 months to complete. When these works are 
complete, the site will be temporarily reinstated until we return to site in mid-2024 to connect the shaft to the new Central Interceptor tunnel. 
 

How will construction affect you?

•  General work hours will be between 7am to 6pm, Monday to Friday and 8am to 6pm on Saturdays. There may be times where 
unexpected ground conditions or certain activities may require us to work past the general work hours. This will comply with Auckland 
Council’s permit rules.

•  Traffic management will be in place for the safety of motorists, pedestrians, cyclists and workers.

•  Truck movements will be limited Monday to Friday during school terms between 8:15am and 9:15am and 2:45pm and 3:15pm.

•  Construction projects such as these often generate noise and vibration, which you may experience if you are at home during work 
hours. We undertake careful planning and monitoring in accordance with Council requirements. We use noise barriers and fencing to 
minimise general construction noise whenever possible.

We encourage you to receive 
these updates electronically - 
send us your email, your current 
mailing address and quote "Go 
sustainable: Walmsley Park site 
bulletin" to ciproject@water.co.nz

Meet the Contractor
We will organise a meet the contractor event 
after we set up site. Keep an eye on your 
letterbox for an invitation in the near future. 
This community event is an opportunity to come 
and find out more about the project, how we will 
work with you while we are in the neighbourhood 
and discuss the Walmsley Park construction 
activities.
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